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OFF-CAMPUSSHOOTING INCIDENT UPDATE  (FEB. 1, 2014) 

 

Ferris StateUniversity and the Big Rapids Department of Public Safety is investigating a shooting that took 
place at Venlo Place off campus in Big Rapids at about 4:15 a.m. this morning (Saturday, Feb. 1). A male, 
who is believed to be a Ferris student, was shot by an unknown suspect and has been hospitalized. DPS 
is containing an area on campus near Finch Court where the suspected shooter is believed to be located. 
RESIDENTS IN AND AROUND THIS AREA ARE ADVISED TO STAY INSIDE, EXERCISE EXTREME 
CAUTION AND NOTIFY PUBLIC SAFETY at (231) 591-5000 OF ANY SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR. The 
suspect is believed to be a tall, African-American male with dreadlocks. More information will be posted 
on www.ferris.edu as it becomes available. The direct update page is   
http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/news/archive/2014/february/shooting.htm 
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